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I am totally in favor of living on standard time 12 months of the year!  It is so 

confusing to have to reset all the clocks in the house, not to mention adjusting 

sleeping habits, and other habits of daily living twice a year!  Let's go with God's time 

all the time!!  (You can quote that if you want to!!  (:  ) 


